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Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 
Jeff Murphy, University Relations 
University of Central Missouri, ADM 302 
Warrensburg, MO  64093 
(660) 543-4640 
 
Notice is hereby given that the University of Central Missouri’s Board of Governors will 
conduct a Special open Board Meeting via teleconference on Monday, February 29, 2016, at 
12:00 noon.  The call will originate from ADM 204 on the main campus of the University of 
Central Missouri, Warrensburg, Missouri for the purpose of considering: 
 

1.  Contract Award -Fitzgerald Hall Window Replacement Project 
2. Other 


